Dear Honorable Prime Minister KISHIDA,

I am deeply outraged, angry and sad to learn that a new dolphin slaughter just occurred in the bay of Taiji, Japan. 

Dolphins are peaceful and sentient creatures who are incredibly intelligent and self-conscious. They belong to the ocean, to our international wildlife heritage and not to a handful of greedy and bloodthirsty fishermen.

These slaughters, which are particularly cruel, are detrimental to Japan’s international image and reputation. These acts are a disgrace to Japan and cannot be justified by subsistence since dolphin meat is so toxic that it has been removed from Taiji’s school canteens.

The Japanese culture has always been viewed as refined and full of wisdom and it is a shame that these barbaric crimes should reflect so badly on Japanese people. 

Hopefully these hunts will stop soon with your benevolent help.

Yours faithfully,

[nom, prénom]

